
OBN  News  Review,  9  October
2000
Headlines

The EU removed oil embargo against Yugoslavia
The Parliamentary elections in Serbia will take place in
December
Who is stealing money allocated for refugees in B&H?
Deadline for voucher bids in the RS has been prolonged

Belgrade

The Parliamentary elections in Serbia will take place on 17th
December. The Federal Prime Minister, Momir Bulatovic resigned
last night.

The EU removed oil and flight embargo against FRY. The French
Foreign Minister will visit Yugoslavia tomorrow, in order to
inform the new President on the decision. Reported by Gordana
Frimel.

Banja Luka

The  RS  Prime  Minister,  Milorad  Dodik  supports  democratic
changes  in  Yugoslavia,  but  claims  that  Milosevic  still
controls all relevant institutions in the country. Mr. Dodik
suggested that removal of sanctions against Yugoslavia should
be postponed, Anes Alic reported.

Mostar

The  Canton  Court  of  Hercegovacko-Neretvljanski  Canton  in
Mostar received approval from the ICTY for processing charges
against 27 Bosniacs for crimes against civilians. Denis Vila
produced the report.

Mostar
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The HDZ delegation, led by the party’s Chairman, Ante Jelavic
met the Mayor and Deputy Mayor of Mostar, Safet Orucevic and
Neven Tomic behind closed doors. “We fully support the work of
Orucevic and Tomic in Mostar. Their policy is HDZ policy as
well”, Mr. Jelavic said after the discussions. Reported by
Ines Kajic.

Sarajevo

The Chairman of B&H Presidency, Alija Izetbegovic met high
officials of the Federal Ministry of Defence and the Federal
Army today. Izetbegovic said that he hoped they would continue
developing tolerance among people and defending interests of
B&H  after  his  resignation  as  well,  Meliha  Hasanbegovic
reported.

Zepa

There were several cases of corruption in refugee return. Zepa
is one of such cases. Reported by Amarildo Gutic.

Bocinja

“Implementation of property laws in Bocinja was completed, in
accordance with municipal plan of action “, the Head of the
Maglaj municipality, Mehmed Bradaric said. 138 houses have
been  returned  to  their  pre-war  owners,  Mirna  Sadikovic
reported.

Sarajevo

Devastation of flats and stealing of property during evictions
is very frequent. Mirjana Horvat, an invalid who cannot move
properly  returned  to  her  devastated  flat  recently.  Former
inhabitants left several bags with trash in the flat. Reported
by Damir Kaletovic.

World

93 people died in Israeli-Palestinian clashes so far. The EU
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Commissioner for Foreign Affairs, Xavier Solana will visit the
region tomorrow.

The Russian Prime Minister, Igor Ivanov visited Syria.

The US President, Bill Clinton suggested that a new meeting of
officials from Near East takes place this week in Egypt.

According to first official election results in Poland, former
Communist leader, Alexander Kochnevski has been re-elected.
Slobodan Maksimovic reported on world events.

Banja Luka

The RS Privatisation Agency prolonged deadline for start of
voucher bids until 22nd November.

Banja Luka

The  RS  Ministry  of  Internal  Affairs  does  not  have  any
information on when new single passports will be introduced.
Entities will cover costs for the new passports.

Sport

Reports  on  local  football  and  international  tennis  were
presented.


